
I made this work a couple of years ago after I became aware of AGL’s 
plans. I remember my amazement when I first discovered the shoreline of 
Crib Point, finding something that felt so pristine and remote so close to 
Melbourne. 
 
This image of a dislodged plant fragment from the coast directly adjacent to 
the proposed AGL gas boat is striding forward but burdened by a head 
bubble of pollution, as every living thing in Westernport Bay and out into 
Bass Straight would be contaminated by this floating industrial complex. 
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